
From: Gerry Owen [mailto:Gerry.Owen@savannahriverbanking.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 11:37 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC RIN 3064-AD95 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Currently, adding other comprehensive income to Tier I Capital would be beneficial to most banks 
because we all have large unrealized gains in our bond portfolios; however, as interest rates rise this 
would be devastating because most of those unrealized gains would turn to unrealized losses. If enacted 
this could fundamentally change how banks invest in bonds.  I encourage you to take a global look at 
how this proposal would affect banks.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gerry L. Owen 
Chief Financial Officer 

 
 
3638 Walton Way Extension (30909) 
P O Box 14547 
Augusta, GA 30919-4547 
706 396 2503 PH 
706 396 2510 FX 
803 270 2964 CL 
 
 

 
Legal Disclaimer 
 
 
NOTICE: This electronic mail message and any files transmitted with it are intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed. The message, together with any attachment, may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 
use, printing, saving, copying, disclosing, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
Any statements made in this email should not be considered a binding contract; they represent the personal views of the employee and may 
not reflect those of Savannah River Banking Company. Security Warning: This message is being sent over an unsecured medium (the 
Internet). Recipients should not reply to this message with sensitive or confidential account information. If you have received this message in 
error, please immediately delete all copies and notify operations@savannahriverbanking.com. 
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